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Travel Advisory: Beach Boulevard and Hart Expressway Detour Rescheduled 

for Tonight   

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – Beach Boulevard from Dean Road to Parental Home Road and the Hart 

Expressway from Beach Boulevard to University Boulevard will be closed tonight, Tuesday, 

September 22, from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m., for work related to the construction of a median wall near 

the Hart Expressway/Beach Boulevard ramp. To avoid delays, drivers should seek alternate 

routes during these hours. 

 

All westbound Beach Boulevard traffic, including the ramp, will detour to Parental Home Road 

and Dean Road to Beach Boulevard. The detour will continue to University Boulevard to access 

westbound Hart Expressway.  

 

All eastbound Hart Expressway traffic will be required to exit at University Boulevard and 

detour to eastbound Beach Boulevard. All eastbound Beach Boulevard traffic will detour to Dean 

Road and Parental Home Road back to Beach Boulevard. 
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